
 

 

Introducing:  

LITTLE GEMS 

We are happy to accept the NT Government ($100) vouchers and Water Safety 

Awareness Program (WSAP- $50) vouchers for your child’s lessons. 

 NT Swim School are also providers for BUPA and HCF. 

Lessons commence from Term 1, 2017 (30th January) 

CONTACT: info@ntswimschool.com.au 

 

A Schedule so your children can 

have input into the plan for 

their lesson and understand 

each step in the lesson 

Sand Timers, so your children 

are able to better understand 

how long the lesson will be 


